
TOWN OF RIDGEWAY 

410 West Ave 

Medina, NY 14103 

PLANNING BOARD MINUTES 

September 7 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  

 

Tom Fenton (Chairman) 

Charlie Pettit 

Richard Swan 

Tim Elliott 

Richard Fisher  

 

OTHERS: 

 

 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER:   

 

Chairman Fenton called the meeting to order at 7:00PM with the leading of the Pledge of Allegiance 

 

 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA: 

 

Chairman Fenton asked if everyone had a chance to look at the agenda and if there were no questions 

or concerns, he asked for a motion to approve the agenda.   Richard Fisher made the motion which was 

seconded by Richard Swan; all board members were in favor.  The motion was approved. 

 

APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES OF THE August 6, 2016 MEETING: 

 

Chairman Fenton asked if the board members had read the August 6 minutes and if there were no 

questions or concerns, then he asked to a motion to approve the minutes.  Richard Swan made the 

motion and Richard Fisher seconded the motion.  All board members were in favor.  The motion was 

carried. 

 

COMMUNICATION: 

 

Chairman Fenton had a copy of the Town of Ridgeway Board Minutes for all to look at if they haven’t 

had a chance to read them.  He received at email stating there would be training on Nov 16 in Batavia 



and that the literature would be mailed out shortly.  He also had a mailing for an October 20, training at 

NCCC for board members to attend if they wanted to. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

Public Hearing will be set for the October 5 planning board meeting for Schlabach Nursery pond at 

7:00PM. 

 

Public Hearing will be set for the October 5, planning board meeting for Palmer wind turbine at 7:15 PM.  

The site plan review was conducted by Richard Swan and Tim Elliott. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

 

 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING: 

 

Chairman Fenton set the next meeting for October 5, 2016 at 7:00PM and asked for anymore questions 

or concerns.  There were none so he asked for a motion to adjourn.  Charlie Pettit made the motion and 

Richard Fisher seconded, the board agreed.  The motion was carried and the meeting was adjourned at 

7:54PM. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

 

 

Nancy Traxler 

Zoning Board Clerk 


